

October 27, 2018

Dear Farmington Town Planning Board and Farmington Town Zoning Board,

Re: SEQR Letter / Delaware River Large Scale Solar Power Plant

We are writing you in opposition to the Large-Scale Solar Power Plant proposed by Delaware River Solar. From what we under stand his Solar Power Plant does not help the local residents of Farmington in any way, such as tax benefits or utility benefits. With that said we are opposed to this plant being built.

We bought land and built a home in Farmington, NY to live in a beautiful rural, agricultural community. We frequently travel along Fox and Yellow Mills roads and this plant would be an eye sore, decreasing the areas property values, negatively impacting the environment creating an undesirable change in the character of the neighborhood.

Thạnk you,

James & Linda Zurich, Farmington Residents